
 

 

March 01, 2018 

 

Public Notice Editor,  

Dubuque Telegraph Herald 

801 Bluff St. 

Dubuque, Iowa 52001 

 

Dear Shelby: 

 

Please publish the following Public Hearing Notice on or before 8th of March 2018.   

 

East Central Intergovernmental Association 

7600 Commerce Park 

Dubuque, Iowa 52002 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Dubuque Metropolitan Area Transportation Study 

For Approval of 

Amend DMATS FFY 2018-2021 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP)  

Final amended Transportation Planning Work Program (TPWP) 

& 

Final amended FY 2016-2020 Passenger Transportation Plan (PTP) 

 

On Thursday, March 08, 2018 at 12:00 p.m., the Dubuque Metropolitan Area Transportation Study (DMATS) will hold 

a Public Hearing for approval of amended final Transportation Improvement Plan (TIP) for FFY 2018-2021, Final FY 

2018 Transportation Planning Work Program (TPWP) and Final FY 2016-2020 Passenger Transportation Plan (PTP). 

 

The public is invited to submit their input.  The Public Hearing will be held at East Central Intergovernmental 

Association., Community room, 7600 Commerce Park, Dubuque, Iowa.  This facility is accessible under the provisions 

of the Americans with Disabilities Act.  

 

The TIP is prepared and adopted each year and contains projects for the coming four fiscal years. The TIP process is also 

being used to satisfy the City of Dubuque’s Section 5307 program of projects requirement. The LRTP will provide future 

needs-based project justification for all transportation programs and projects cover a thirty-year period and provide a 

discussion of transportation needs including recommended projects to be included in the local Transportation 

Improvement Program (TIP). The TPWP is prepared and adopted each year and contains transportation planning 

activities for the current fiscal year. The PTP will provide needs-based project justification for all transit programs. The 

PTPs are to cover a minimum of four-year period and provide a discussion of passenger transportation needs including 

recommended projects to be included in the local Transportation Improvement Program (TIP). 

 

The amended final FFY 2018-2021 TIP, Final FY 2018 TPWP and final FY 2016-2020 Passenger Transportation Plan 

are currently available for review at the office of the Dubuque Metropolitan Area Transportation Study, ECIA, 7600 

Commerce Park, Dubuque, Iowa.  Questions may be directed to Chandra Ravada at 563.556.4166.  Written comments 

may be submitted prior to 9 a.m. Thursday, March 8th, 2018 to the RPA 8 office at the above address.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chandra Ravada 

Director of Transportation Department 


